Paula Prill
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New London - Spicer Schools

9.21.24
To Whom it May Concern:

It is with great pleasure that | write this letter of recommendation for Seth Arvila, whom | have had the privilege of knowing
for the past ten years. In both academic and social environments, | have withessed Seth’s growth into a remarkable
individual with a deep understanding of technology, a natural leadership presence, and an exemplary work ethic.

Throughout the years, | have observed Seth’s impressive command of various technological platforms, applications, and
systems. Most notably, | observed him single-handedly establish all technology programs in a new, 650-seat performing
arts center. His ability to quickly grasp complex technical concepts and apply them practically has been evident in every
project he has undertaken. He has consistently demonstrated an innovative approach to problem-solving, always eager to
learn more and improve his skills. Whether it was helping peers troubleshoot, guiding team projects, or working
independently, Seth’s technical expertise and passion for the field have been undeniable.

Beyond his technical acumen, Seth has shown himself to be a strong leader. He has a unique ability to bring out the best
in those around him, often assuming leadership roles in group settings. His leadership style is rooted in collaboration,
where he listens attentively, respects differing perspectives, and leads with a calm and confident demeanor. Seth has an
innate talent for motivating his peers, ensuring that everyone works efficiently and cohesively toward a shared goal. His
ability to inspire those around him has made him an indispensable asset in any team setting.

Seth’s work ethic is equally admirable. He approaches every task, no matter the size, with determination, diligence, and
integrity. He sets high standards for himself and consistently delivers on his commitments. Whether in academic
challenges, professional pursuits, or personal projects, Seth has shown a relentless drive to succeed and a deep sense of
responsibility. His capacity to balance multiple demands while maintaining focus and excellence is truly commendable.

In conclusion, | wholeheartedly recommend Seth Arvila. His technical knowledge, leadership qualities, and strong work
ethic make him an outstanding candidate for any endeavor he pursues. | am confident that Seth will continue to excel and
make valuable contributions to your program and community.

Please feel free to contact me if you need further information or clarification.

Sincerely,

Poula Prill

Paula Prill
Instructor and PAC Director of Programming
New London - Spicer Schools



